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 Savusavu Seminar  

Registrations are coming in at a good pace & it looks as if we might be able to book 

out the whole resort. This means that we will have about 30/40 attendees & some 

husbands. 10 have already sent in their deposits, but remember, we need to have 

those deposits in by FEBRUARY 29th! 
 

We have an exciting project to do while we are swimming in the waters of Savusavu. 

I’m suggesting that we play around & make a ‘Wet’ Move to Learn. The plan is to 

research for a possible new DVD. If you would like to help with this during our  

gathering, we can spend a few hours in the pool experimenting with how we can  

reproduce our floor sequences into water movements. 
 

As well, one of our attendees has been working on developing a sequence of Move to 

Learn for babies in a bath tub. She will be happy to share this with us. 
 

We also need a volunteer camera person. If anyone has a suitable underwater  

camera & is happy to help out with this, please let us know. There are also stunning 

coral reefs that can be accessed by a hire boat which would be a treat to film with 

your underwater camera. 
 

              Won’t it be fun with all of us working together! 

A Big Shout out to our A Big Shout out to our A Big Shout out to our A Big Shout out to our     
VIP’s!VIP’s!VIP’s!VIP’s!    

 
Walking backwards around the house or outside is a great way to increase special 
awareness (for mathematics) and visualization (for reading comprehension). It could 
be fun to have a walking backwards day in the classroom or at home. Take notice of 
which children have to be continually turning their head to see what’s behind them. 

 Exercise Of The Month  



Sales By Country 

Research Project 2008 

We have good news. Our research project for 

2007 went exceptionally well & the results are 

encouraging! Dr. Christine Chapparo & her  

research assistant Joanne Hinitt, are presently 

processing the statistics, & we are still chasing 

up some of the results, but they are excited. 
 

Thank you again to all the wonderful teachers 

& students who participated! I’m sure that the 

findings will be significant & will help to open 

the door for all children to have access to this 

amazing learning booster. 
 

After meeting with Christine, we’ve decided 

to implement one further round of research. 

This will be a little different from previous 

years, & hopefully a little easier to            

implement, but equally vital. We will be    

testing for improvement in the areas of self 

organization, self regulation, sensory       

processing & school - social & academic     

participation – very important areas. 
 

The testing will be by simple yes/no answers 

which can be completed by a caregiver 

(teacher or parent) & will need to be         

answered for each participating child         

individually. The questions should take       

approximately 10 mins. per child to answer. 

Participating teachers would need to organize 

parents to fill in the forms & collect them, or 

they could fill them out themselves, or a  

combination of both. As with our previous  

research, we are asking that the teacher runs 

the Move to Learn program with his or her 

class for one term. The children will need to 

be tested before doing the Move to Learn   

program & then again after. We would also 

ask that the teacher see that the questions 

are answered for each child again after a   

further term where the Move to Learn        

program is not done, to give a measure of the 

child’s progress without the program. 
 

Could any teachers who are interested in   

participating in the 2008 research please   

contact Stacey at our office as soon as       

possible & we can give you more information. 

O n  0 2  9 9 0 7  7 0 4 8  o r  e m a i l 

info@movetolearn.com.au  
 

Christine feels that this is a very important 

addition to our research, so we hope that as 

many teachers as possible will join with us in 

this, & our thanks to those who have already 

volunteered, including the 30 or so  who asked 

to be put on the waiting list last year. 
 

God bless you 
 

Aunty Barbara 
 

PS. Could all those who still have any results 

from last year in their possession please     

forward them to the office ASAP – even if they 

are not complete. Whatever you have will be 

useful to us. 

These are the sales by country 

in the last 7 months. We are 

really getting the word out 

there! 
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Sydney Morning Herald 
 

WARNING: Government encourages use of psychiatric medicine by 
children by reducing patient cost from $150.00 to $31.30 per    
prescription costing us $9.89 million dollars during 4 months in 
2007.  
  
Our missiles need to shoot a lot of ignorance as fast as possible. 
copy of article or source. 
See the article in the Sydney Morning Herald, New Front Opens in 
ADHD War, 10.2.08. 

Until Next Month,  
Keep on Rolling!  

 
From The Move to Learn Team 
Barbara, Jini, Stacey & Rick 


